THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

April 15, 1955

Dear Mr, Relander:

Your letter of April eighth to the President
has been received and you may be assured
that he appreciates your courtesy in writing
on behalf of Mr, Puck Hyah Toot.

The President hopes you will convey his
sincere thanks to Mr, Toot for the cordial
invitation which he extends. Although the
President will be unable to attend the sacred
feast to be held by the Wanapum Tribe on
April seventeenth, he is appreciative of
their friendliness,

Sincerely,

ernard M, S
Secretary to t

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima

Washington
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Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima

Washington




THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

May 25, 1957

PERSONAL

Dear Mr. Relander:

Thank you for your kindness in sending
the President an inscribed copy of the
book, '"Drummers And Dreamers,' that
the Wanapum Indian leader wanted him
to have., He appreciates your courtesy
in seeing that your story reached him
and extends to you every good wish.

Sincerely,

Ann C, Whitman
Personal Secretary
to The President

Mr. Click Relander
Box 736

Yakima

Washington

PERSONAL




